
To whom it may concern, in relation to the proposed Wellington gas fired power station. 

 

I strongly object the to proposed Wellington gas fired PowerStation on grounds related to 

Sound both low frequency and infrasound and dust that may impact the township and 

residence of Wellington. 

 

I object to this project in the strongest possible wording. 

 

Regards 

Camille Lyons 

Resident  

 


